
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 17, 2010 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Competitive Pricing Division, Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
 
 The accompanying material, issued on behalf of the Telephone Utilities Exchange Carrier 
Association (TUECA), is being submitted in compliance with the Federal Communications Commission's 
Tariff Review Plan requirements, In the Matter of Material to be Filed in Support of 2010 Annual Access 
Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing File No. 10-40 (DA 10-506), released March 31, 2010 (2010 TRP Notice). 
 
 This material is being filed on not less than 30 days' notice and revises TUECA's price cap indices 
(PCI), absent any information regarding proposed rates, in conjunction with the 2010 Annual Access Tariff 
Filing to be submitted on June 16, 2010.  As required by the 2010 TRP Notice, Description and Justification 
and Tariff Review Plan information supporting the proposed PCI revisions is provided as a part of this 
submission.   
 
 In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission’s Rules, the FCC 
Registration Number (FRN) for TUECA is 0003-7406-51.  TUECA is making this filing on behalf of 
issuing carriers with the following FRNs: 
 

0001-6172-65 0004-3122-60 0001-7127-51 
0001-5620-99 0004-5470-89 0004-5470-55 
0001-5825-99 0004-5470-06 0005-7613-09 
0001-5660-41 0001-5846-97 0002-6419-67 
0001-6234-38 0001-6302-43  

 
 All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to me at 5454 
West 110th Street, Mailstop KSOPKJ0502-508, Overland Park, Kansas  66211, (913) 345-7572. 
 
 
 
 
 
 Gary L. Kepley 
 Director – Regulatory Systems 
 CenturyLink 
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